
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Face Painting 

 

For our ‘picnic dance’ on Friday 24th May, we would like to ‘face paint’ the children.  To enable 

your child to participate in this exciting opportunity, please return the permission slip to your 

child’s teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Permission for Face Painting      Please complete and pass to class teacher 
 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………….. Class: ……………….. 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child to have their face painted on Friday 24th May. 

 

 

 

Signed: …………………………..…………………………………….. Dated: ………………. 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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